Administering Programs to Support the Amateur Radio Community

December 31, 2018

Eau Claire Amateur Radio Club, W9EAU 1006 Pine Court Eau Claire, MN 54703

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your donation of \$1000 toward The Rev. Paul E. Bittner, WØAIH, Memorial Scholarship.

Creating this scholarship is a fitting tribute for Rev. Bittner. He was always eager to help others and to share his passion for Amateur Radio. I have heard from many of Paul's friends and family and everyone had a special story about him.

Paul was a member of ARRL for almost 65 years, and I know he was a ham for long before that. His passion for his faith, his family and friends, and Amateur Radio never lessened, and only grew over the years.

Paul will always be remembered for his gentleness, infectious enthusiasm, and selflessness. The scholarship bearing his name will assist amateur operators pursuing higher education and will continue to honor this special man.

Again, many thanks for your donation. Rev. Bittner, WØAIH, will be greatly missed by the entire Amateur Radio community.

Sincerely 73,

. . .

Lauren B Clarke, KB1YDD

Jauren Clarke

Development Manager

The ARRL Foundation is an IRS-designated 501(c) (3) organization holding federal tax identification # 23-7325472. Accordingly, your contribution may be tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services have been provided for this contribution.